

## LOVE GOD LOVE PEOPLE SERVE THE WORLD

October 7, 2019

(Sent Via Electronic Mail Only - <u>yen-der.cheng@maryland.gov</u>)

Maryland Department of the Environment
Maryland Discharge Permit Division- Wastewater Permit Program
1800 Washington Boulevard
Baltimore, Maryland 21230

Attention: Dr. Yen-Der Cheng, Chief

Re: Mountain Christian Church Wastewater Treatment Plan

1824 Mountain Road, Joppa, Maryland 21085

Discharge Permit No.: 18-DP-3850

Dear Dr. Yen-Der-Cheng:

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw the above referenced application for Permit utilizing surface discharge. Mountain Christian Church is exploring alternative methods of wastewater discharge, more specifically sub-surface discharge with MBR equivalent treatment.

Should anyone have any further questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. My contact information is below.

Rick Marsh
Director of Finance
Mountain Christian Church
(410) 877-1824 Ext. 123 office
(443) 790-4740 mobile
rickmarsh@mountaincc.org

